
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
School Photographs 
We are having our usual school photographer, Michelle Fowler, in school on Monday 24th May to take 
class photos. These photos will be taken outside, weather permitting. Should the weather stop the 
photographs being taken, we will be in touch with you with an alternative date.  
 
Half Term 
Next Friday, 28th May, is our final day of half term. We return to school on Monday 7th June. This was 
originally a Teacher Training Day, but because we changed this at Christmas, all children will be in school 
on 7th June. 
 
Ashington Academy Forms. 
If you have yet to bring the forms back that Ashington Academy sent to you, please ensure that they are 
returned to us by Wednesday 26th May. Ashington Academy will be collecting them from us. Any form 
handed to us after they have been collected by the Academy, will be returned to you and it will be your 
responsibility to ensure they receive it. 
 
Covid-19 Testing 
Whilst there are far fewer people having Coronavirus tests now, please can I remind you that if anybody 
within your household or ‘bubble’ go for a Covid-19 test, the whole household should self-isolate until 
the test result returns as negative. Please do not send children into school whilst you are awaiting the 
results – even if it is not the children who have had the test. Please can I also remind you to inform 
school if you are taking your child for a test and inform school of the results. We have had instances this 
week where these two things have not happened. We have an email address for you to inform us that 
you are being tested and more importantly, the results. 
This address is: covid@pegswood.northumberland.sch.uk  Thank you.  
 
Free School Meals 
If you feel that your circumstances have changed regarding employment or anything else and you now 
believe you may qualify for Free School Meals, please follow the link in order to apply for them. 
The application for Free School Meals is not referring to the Universal Free School Meals that are 
available to all children from Reception to Year 2. However, if your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2, 
please apply for Free School Meals, as there is a benefit to school. 
 
https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals 
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